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EAST PITTSBURGH AGENDA MEETING 

November 9, 2021 

 

The November 9, 2021 agenda setting meeting of the East Pittsburgh Borough Council was called 

to order at 6:05 pm by Mary Carol Kennedy. 

 

Mr. Abrams took the roll: 

 

Present:         Absent:  

Mary Carol Kennedy, Council President     Stacy Simon, Council Vice-President 

Paul Borkowski, Council Member   Jonathan Reyes, Council Member 

Earnest Frazier, Council Member 

 

 

Other: 

Seth Abrams, Borough Manager 

Markus Adams, Mayor 

Mark Petri, Council Member elect 

Chad Nicholson, Council Member elect 

  

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS: 

None 

 

 MEETING MINUTES 

 

Minutes from the October 19, 2021 meeting were reviewed without correction 

 

MANAGER’S REPORT    

 

The Manager’s Report is on file and in the Council packet. 

 

Mr. Abrams announced that he has hired an employee for the Public Works position, but does not 

yet have a candidate for the open crossing guard position.  The position is posted on Facebook, 

the Borough website and will be in the Shamrock. 

 

Mr. Abrams will be meeting with Republic Services on November 11, 2021 to discuss the 

communications plan for residents. 

 

Mr. Abrams thanked the elected officials present and Council Member elect Petri for their 

military service. 

 

Mr. Abrams added one item to the business agenda for November 16, 2021 requesting that 

Council approve the removal of a disabled parking sign from 535 Franklin St. 

 

COUNCIL DISCUSSION  

 

Mr. Abrams presented a draft of the 2022 Budget Message to Council for consideration.  The 

budget will be advertised for public comment no later than December 9, 2021, with a planned 

vote by  Council to take place at the regularly scheduled Council Meeting on December 21, 2021. 
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ADJOURNMENT   

Motion to adjourn at 8:04 pm 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 
Seth Abrams 
Borough Manager 

 


